
Monday, Nov. 25: Hot Dog
Tuesday, Nov. 26: Baked Potato
Wed., Nov. 27: Chicken Fingers

THURSDAY, NOV. 25 - 
SUNDAY, NOV. DEC. 1
No School - Thanksgiving 
Weekend

FRIDAY, NOV. 22
Candlelighting Time: 
4:04 PM

SHABBOS, NOV. 23
Shabbos Chayei Sara

UPCOMING EVENTS HOT LUNCHLUACH

Mrs. Levitan’s 8th grade science classes are learning about electricity. This week 
they created their own games utilizing circuits that made a buzzer sound!

Girls’ Division News

news



In Mrs. Goldwater’s second grade class, the girls have really been enjoying their 
first Mystery Science unit on animals. They learned about animal classification, 
habitats, biodiversity, and concluded the unit making a bird feeder learning 
some engineering and how to make a bird feeder that more birds would visit.

Morah Grinblatt’s Super Second Grade girls commemorated Mabul Day this 
past Monday, the 17th day of Mar Cheshvan - the day that the Mabul started. 
The girls decorated their Amah Sticks. They started measuring from one end of 
the school and continued outside all the way to the street to see what 300 Amos 
(the measurement for the length of the Teivah) looks like. The girls were quite 
surprised when they measured their Fruit By The Foot and saw that it was even 
bigger than an Amah!

news

news



Miss Weldler’s second grade girls decorating rainbow cupcakes for Mabul Day!

news

Mrs. Gross’s 8th grade girls Chavrusa learning!

news



news

3RD
- 8TH
GIRLS

Mrs. Wilen’s first grade girls had fun making and finding their camouflage moths! 
Look carefully to see the ones in these photos!

Girls in grades 3-8 enjoyed the kick-off for their Student Council program 
“Domino effect-once it is spoken the effect can’t be broken”. We will be reading 
each Friday from our beautiful books and focusing on watching our words 
especially during lunchtime!!!!

news
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Wow! What a week! The 5th grade performed Shiras Chana last Sunday! We 
Zoomed into Eretz Chemda.  In Mrs. Turoff’s class we did Chumash review.  In 
Mrs. Schur’s class we did Shemiras Halashon.  In Mrs. Kalish’s class we took our 
Social Studies test and Spelling test.  In Mrs. Spiliopoulous’s class we practiced 
Math  which we did Wednesday.  5th grade is amazing!  See you next week!
Tova Gerstein
Roni Krupel

PTAannouncements
Thank you for your support of the Arie Crown PTA and your purchase of Lox Box.
Delivery: Your Lox Box will be delivered Wednesday, November 27th from 1 PM to 7 PM
Pick up: Lox Box pick ups are Wednesday, November 27th from 1 PM to 6 PM at 6530 Lincoln Ave, Lincolnwood. Please ENTER 
through Hamlin and EXIT through Lincoln. DO NOT block Hatzalah garages.
***There will be limited Lox Boxes for sale and pick up only November 26th if you need more or know anyone who did not have a 
chance to order. If interested please contact the PTA pta@ariecrown.org. 

Save the Date! 
Arie Crown Annual "Shabbos in Skokie" Shabbaton
December 20 - 21 - Parshas Vayeshev
More details to be announced soon



Boys'        Division News

Last week, the Kitah Alef boys’ classes celebrated the completion of their first 
Kriah book with a Siyum! We are so proud of them!

news

PARSHAS CHAYEI  SARA  ·   21  CHESHVAN 5785  ·   NOV.  22,  2024



In Mrs. Greenberger’s second grade class, the boys concluded their CKLA 
(Core Knowledge Language Arts) on the War of 1812 with a Reader’s Theater 
presentation where they took the roles of the important leaders during that time.

If you don’t think reading is fun, just ask one of Mrs. Malkin’s 5th grade boys.  
This year’s new Book Sellers Book Club reading program is turning voracious 
readers into even more voracious readers, and reluctant readers a little less 
reluctant.  Every six weeks, the boys present their favorite books to their peers 
by making video commercials, redesigning book covers and jackets, or creating 
comic strips and poster boards. Peer recommendations are one of the best ways 
to introduce new authors, book series and individual titles.news

news



In preparation for Thanksgiving, our reMARKERable artists discussed a lot of 
different things in their lives that they are thankful for! They had so much, that 
they drew the word thanks as large as they could and used a special technique 
to bring it to life with color. From the top to the bottom of our hearts, we are so 
thankful for our Arie Crown family.

ARTnews



“MELODIES of the AMIDAH”
An exclusive 8 session program for women! Led by Rebbetzin Raya. Discover a deeper understanding of the powerful words in the 
Shemona Esrei and learn original tunes that will transform your Tefillah. Please reach out for more details: Raya Shulman 630 550-
2877 or email tefillahmelodies@gmail.com

Live Your Summers at Camp Maayan (4-10th girls) and Camp Matziv (4th-10th boys)! We’re filling up fast! $150 early bird discount 
ends November 30th. We are located on beautiful grounds in Cassapolis, MI, with new bunkhouses, beautiful lake, in-ground pool, 
unique workshops and personalized programming! Bring your friends and have the summer of your life! Register at mmwcamps.com; 
Questions? 847-440-4940, office@mmwcamps.com
Camp Maayan dates: June 26th-July 22nd
Camp Matziv dates: July 24th-August 20th

Women of Kehillah and Zisa Zimmerman a”h Aneinu invite women and girls to attend a very special Achdus Concert on Dec. 2! 
Featuring Tehila Erlich, Tamar Rubin, and the Ashira Girls Choir, this evening promises to elevate your connection to Hashem and the 
kehillah through song and tefillah. Proceeds from the concert will directly benefit our community’s K-8 schools through Kehillah Fund. 
Prices start at just $18, with a $10 student discount at every level. Don’t miss this special evening with women and girls throughout 
the community! Get your tickets today at kehillahfund.org/concert

COMMUNITY announcements
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THE ARIE CROWN FAMILY WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND A mazel tov TO:

Births:
*Mr. and Mrs. Ari (class of ‘14) and Mimi (class of ‘16) Kamish on the birth of a son. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, Mr. and 
Mrs. David and Shani Kamish. and Dr. and Mrs. Serge and Nelly Golber.
*Mr. and Mrs. Yudi and Mimi Polsky on the birth of a son. Mazel tov to the grandparents, Rabbi and Mrs. Laibel and Devorah 
Polsky and Rabbi and Mrs. Chaim and Renee Russell.
*Rabbi and Mrs. Noson and our beloved Morah, Elana Dubovick on the birth of their granddaughter born to Rabbi and Mrs. 
Yosef Dubovick.
*Mr. and Mrs. Cheely (class of ‘11) and Eliana Birn on the birth of a son. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Phillip and 
Renee Birn.
*Dr. and Mrs. Avraham (class of ‘01) and Yedida (class of ‘02) Bogachkov on the birth of a son. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, 
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander and Sofia Bogachkov and Dr. and Mrs. Irving and Eleanor Birnbaum. 

Bar/Bas Mitzvah:
*Mr. and Mrs. Yehuda and Sora Cohen on the Bas Mitzvah of their daughter, Ella. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. 
Mendel and Yudi Cohen, Ms. Chanie Brach and Mr. Joseph Goldman.
*Mr. and Mrs. Roger and Julie Feinberg on the Bas Mitzvah of their daughter, Penina Eydel. Mazel Tov to the grandmothers, 
Mrs. Arlene Feinberg and Mrs. Louise Muller.
*Ms. Daniella Appel and Mr. and Mrs. Zach and Teri Appel on the Bas Mitzvah of their daughter, Emma. Mazel Tov to the 
grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Steven and Susan Appel and Dr. and Mrs. Manny and Judi Kanal.
*Mr. and Mrs. Michel and Maggie Barnatan on the Bar Mitzvah of their son, Shimmy. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, Mr. and 
Mrs. Carlos and Silvia and Mrs. Claudia Cattach.

Engagements/Weddings:
*Executive Board Member, Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy and Rebecca Amster on the upcoming marriage of their son, Naftali (class 
of ‘17) to Abby Rosenfeld. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Howard and Shoshana Benditzson and Dr. and Mrs. 
Steve and Cheryl Karesh.

Condolences:
*Our beloved teacher, Mrs. Janice Levitan and family on the loss of their husband and father, Mr. Arnie Levitan, a”h.



PRE-NURSERY
NURSERY
KINDERGARTEN

PRE-NURSERY

Parshas Chayei Sarah came to life for the Pre-Nursery Yeladim! First, they built a well using popsicle 
sticks. Next, they used bleeding tissue paper to color the 10 camels that Eliezer took to the well. We 
learned that Rivka did a Chesed for Eliezer and his camels by drawing water from the well for them. 
We tested how much work it took Rivka to get all that water by participating in a volume science 
experiment. As the children of Rivka Imeinu, we can do Chesed just like she did. To remember this, 
the Yeladim colored beautiful shrinky dink necklaces, identifying them as proud members of the 
Chesed club called Klal Yisroel.



STAY & PLAY

KINDERGARTEN

Connected to this week’s Parsha and the story of Rivka at the well, the Yeladim learned that a pulley 
is a simple machine which makes a heavy load easier to lift. What fun it was to try a real pulley to lift 
a gallon of water! All four Kindergarten classes joined for Parsha relay races that involved carrying 
and passing a gallon of water, while chanting Go Rivka Go! Imagine all of work Rivka did to feed 
Eliezer and ten thirsty camels!

This week in Nursery Stay and Play we stayed CURRENT with the ocean and ocean animals! We 
discussed which animals live in the ocean and which do not. We had a chance to use our fine motor 
skills to cut out a shell for a sea turtle and to explore with ocean themed gel bags. One of our favorite 
projects was making coral by blowing paint from a straw to create different kinds of coral!



KINDERGARTEN

How much does a camel drink? More than this!



The Associated Talmud Torahs is a partner with the Jewish United Fund in serving our community.

• To encourage students to do 
research in their preferred Judaic 
area of interest for written essay 
or on a chag or a theme from 
Tanach for artwork

• To explain the relevance of 
Torah, a chag, and/or a theme 
from Tanach to all aspects of life

• To allow students the 
opportunity of strengthening 
their commitment to Judaism 
through writing and/or art

• To provide a platform for 
students to express their 
creativity using writing/art 

GOALS

SEE CONTEST RULES:
• Pogrund Family Essay Contest –

 https://www.att.org/essay-contest/ 
• Pogrund Family Judaic Artwork Contest – 

https://www.att.org/judaic-artwork-contest/

For more information, visit https://www.att.org 
Student Programs   Essay or Art Contest
or call the ATT office: 773-973-2828

GUIDELINES
• Eligibility: Students in grades 3-12 

who attend an ATT school
• Maximum # of Entries:  1 Pogrund 

Family Judaic Artwork entry and 
1 Pogrund Family Essay entry per 
student 

• Deadline: Wednesday, January 15, 2025, 
	 by 5:00 p.m.
• Written Essays may be submitted by:

MAIL: ATT
Attn: Pogrund Family Contests
3531 Madison Street, Skokie, IL 60076

EMAIL: pogrundfamilyessayart@att.org
ONLINE: https://www.att.org/essay-contest/

• Artwork should be hand delivered to the ATT 
at 3531 Madison Street, Skokie, IL 60076

PR
IZ

E $50
check for 
each winner*

*In 2023 -2024, 39 ATT students were 
Pogrund Family Essay winners, and 
41 students were Pogrund Family 
Judaic Artwork winners!



               TICKETS: KEHILLAHFUND.ORG/CONCERT

MONDAY  12.2.2024

DOORS OPEN 6:30 PM 
PROGRAM STARTS 7:30 PM

An Evening of Song and Connection Featuring:  

J O I N  U S  F O R  A N

for Women & Girlsfor Women & Girls

TEHILA ERLICH & TAMAR RUBIN
SPECIAL GUEST :  THE ASHIRA GIRLS CHOIR

THANKS TO GENEROUS SPONSORS,  
ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TO  
THE KEHILLAH FUND TO  
BENEFIT OUR K-8 SCHOOLS

ACHDUSCONCERTCONCERT
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